
 

 
        

          

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Durham Town Council 

Monday, January 6, 2025 at 7:00 PM 

         
As part of the cable franchise renewal proceedings between the Town of 
Durham, NH, and Comcast, pursuant to NH RSA 53-C: 3-a, the Town will 
hold a public hearing on a proposal for an Amendment to the cable 
television franchise agreement on Monday, January 6th, 2025, at 7:00 p.m., in 
the Town Council Chambers, Town Hall, 8 Newmarket Road, Durham, New 
Hampshire. 
 
The proposed cable franchise shall be available for review at the Durham 
Administrator’s Office during normal business hours, 8AM-5PM, Monday 
through Friday.  
 
All interested citizens are invited to attend the public hearing and express 
their views. Questions concerning the proposed cable contract should be 
directed to Administrator Todd I. Selig, 603-868-5571, 
tselig@ci.durham.nh.us.  Written comments may be mailed to the 
Administrator’s office at 8 Newmarket Road, Durham, NH 03824 or sent by 
electronic mail to kedwards@ci.durham.nh.us. 
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